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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
Calle 25 de llayo 158,
BUENOS AIRES,24th lMarch 194Ze

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the l4th January last regarding
the Itallan Steamers taken over by the Argentine Government, we
have to inform you that we are now 1n receipt of a communicatlon
from the new Owners, Flota Mercante del Estado, stating that the
Steamers "Rio Chubut," Rio Tercg;g,“ Rio Atuel," Rio Gualeguay"
an . Rio Teuco" have been classed in the Reglstro Itallano, and
it is not proposed to retain these vessels class in the Reglster
Booke

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

for the Surveyorse
. (Signed) G.Willlamsone
The Secretary,
Londone



